
 
 COLORADO OPERATIONS 

Henderson Mine and Mill 
P.O. Box 68 

Empire, CO 80438 
Phone (303) 569-3221 

Fax (303) 569-2830 

 
April 10, 2025 
 
 
Sent Via Email 
 
Ms. Nikie Gagnon 
Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety 
1313 Sherman St., Rm. 215 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
 
RE:  Climax Molybdenum Company, Henderson Mill, Permit No. M-1977-342, Technical Revision 

No. 37, Groundwater Management Plan Revision; Approval of 2nd Decision Date Extension 
 
 
Dear Ms. Gagnon: 
 
On December 17, 2024, Henderson submitted a request for a Technical Revision (TR-37) to the 
Henderson Reclamation Permit for approval of an update to the Groundwater Management Plan. On 
December 19, 2024, the Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety (Division) confirmed the filing of the 
Technical Revision application, and the review period began from December 17, 2024, to a decision date 
of January 16, 2025. On January 15, 2025, Henderson submitted an extension request to extend the 
review period from January 16, 2025, to February 15, 2025. On February 4, 2025, the Division provided 
Henderson with an adequacy review letter with a decision date of February 15, 2025. On February 12, 
2025, Henderson submitted a decision date extension request to extend the decision date from February 
15, 2025, to April 16, 2025. 
 
Henderson is formally requesting a 30-day extension to the decision date for Technical Revision 37. This 
would extend the decision date from April 16, 2025, to May 16, 2025. 
 
Please let us know if you have any questions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ben Bates 
Senior Environmental Engineer 
Henderson Operations 
Climax Molybdenum Company 
 
 
cc: Miguel Hamarat, Climax 

Ron Hickman, Climax 


